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Date:  7-16-25 
 
To: Admin. Vivian Payne / Board Members 
 
From: Public Works Supt. Bryan Roberts 
 
Re: Village wide valve exercising program 
 
 
I am looking for Board approval for the following proposal from M.E. Simpson. 
We bi-annually exercise all valves in the distribution system to keep them in 
working order. This is apparent when emergencies arise so valves can be used 
to stop or slow water during main breaks. This will also identify any problem 
valves.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 

Bryan Roberts, 
Superintendent 
Department of Public Works 
Village of Thornton 
708/877-4462  Office 
708/877-1627 Fax 
brobert@thorntonil.us 
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